Consultation on the removal of the payphone in Angle Village


We have received notification from BT that they would like to remove the Payphone in Angle Village (opposite the Globe Hotel) due to low usage (approx. 1 call a month).

If you would like to make any comments/objections on this matter please contact Shan Williams, chair of ACC on anglecc.shan@gmail,com, or email the clerk at anglecc.clerk@gmail.com by Wednesday 5th August.

